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18 June 2019

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT

Procurement of Technical Support Services for the Philippine
Ports Authority’s Core Application Systems

St : All BAC Members
COA and VACC Representatives
TWG Members
BAC Secretariat

Please be informed that the scheduled Opening of Financial Proposal for the
Procurement of Technical Support Services for the Philippine Ports Authority's
Core Application Systems on 20 June 2019 at 10:00 a.m., is hereby postponed
to 25 June 2019 at 10:00 a.m., due to the unavailability of the Presiding Officers

on 20 June 2019.
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